
Good evening Shuey students and families.  This is Mrs. Brydle with the important 
announcements for the upcoming week at our school.  Free breakfast and lunch are still 
being served on Wednesdays and Fridays from 7-8 am and from 11:45 – 1:00 pm.  
Please remember that parents may only come for meals one time each day.  On 
Wednesday, science books for students in room 10, 20, 21, 23, 24, 25, 26, and 27 will 
be available for pickup.  On Friday, there is work pickup for all kindergarten and first 
grade students.  All books and student work pickup will be at the kindergarten gate from 
7 am – 4 pm. Thank you for listening and have a great evening! 
 
 
 
 


